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15th September 2020 
 
Re: Transfer to Secondary Education Year 6 to Year 7 September 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
At the end of this academic year, your child will be moving on to Secondary School and to support 
you in the process, we can offer help and guidance.  Unfortunately, due to the government guidance 
and current situation we are unable to invite secondary schools in, to present to yourselves, as we 
normally would.  Even though this is not ideal, we know secondary schools are offering alternatives, 
such as virtual tours etc.  We would recommend you getting in touch with the schools you are 
interested in, to learn more about them and to assist you in choosing the right school for your child.  
 
All applications are to be made online using the online application system.  Parents/carers can 
access the online facility at www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/admissions from 9 September 2020.  The 
application system has been developed to enable those parents/carers who do not have access to a 
computer, to easily make an application using mobile phones and tablets. 
 
The local Authority will keep school informed of who has submitted an application, so we will be 
able to remind you if you have not do so.   In addition, reminder letters will be sent to parents/carers 
in early October, in an effort to ensure that as many parents/carers as possible apply by the deadline 
of 31st October 2020. 
 
Support for parents/carers who are making applications is available through the Admissions and 
Appeals Section.   Parents/carers should contact the team on 01902 551122 or by email at 
school.admissions@wolverhampton.gov.uk.  
 
You should have received a letter with all the relevant information on to support you with this 
process.  
 
If you require support from Dunstall Hill Primary, please do not hesitate to get in touch via 
telephone or email and we will assist, where possible. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
L Fellows  
Head of School  
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